
Dear Parents/Carers

Success Stories

A huge well done to Jamie Gill, one of our Sixth Form Rugby Scholars 

who scored his first try for Bradford Bulls last Sunday! 

If you would like to share your success stories with us, please email us via 

the following address: achievement@wathacademy.com.

Academy Awards 

We have now started planning this year’s Academy Awards. We have 

secured the Sheffield City Hall once again for this fantastic evening.

Please save the date – Wednesday, 10 July 2024. Please click the logos 

below to follow our social media pages for further information. 

Golden Ticket Rewards 

Our Golden Ticket event for this half term will be Wednesday 7 February. 

Students need 50 achievement points to qualify and must purchase 

their ticket via ClassCharts. 

Yours faithfully

Mr Ransome

Principal

GCSE Geographers took part in their human geography fieldwork trip this half term, investigating 

economic and environmental change that has taken place in the local area in the past 50 years. 

Despite particularly cold weather, spirits were high and Year 11 students gathered some great 
data ready for their Paper 3 examinations. 

Key Dates:

Tuesday 23 January 
Year 13 Parents Evening

Tuesday 23-Thursday 25 
January   

Movement Evening 
Performances

Tuesday 6 February
Year 10 Parents Evening 

Wednesday 7 February 
PCAB

Golden Ticket Rewards

Click here for our term 
dates and INSET days.
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Careers Fair
On Friday,  we hosted our annual careers fair which was attended by a range of local 

businesses, universities and training providers. Students had the opportunity to meet visitors and 

ask questions to further inform their future career aspirations.

Oxford University Visit
A number of our Year 10 students recently visited Oxford University as part of their Physics and 

Materials day. This was a great opportunity for the students, and we were delighted to hear they 

thoroughly enjoyed the visit.

Movement Evening

We are looking forward to hosting our 

annual Movement Evening which will take 

place this week on Tuesday 23, Wednesday 
24 and Thursday 25 January.

This is an excellent event which includes a 

number of local primary schools.

Ticket are available via the following link

https://www.yourboxoffice.co.uk/wath-

academy/1012-movement-evening-2024

Online Parents Evenings

Year 13 Online Parents evening takes place this Tuesday 23 January. 
If you have not already done so, please make your appointments with your child’s subject 

teachers via the following link.

https://www.wathacademy.com/parentsevening

Year 10 Online Parents evening takes place on Tuesday 6  February. The booking system will be 
open from Tuesday 30 January for parents/carers to make appointments. 
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